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Continue to pray for these ministers of the Gospel. They have to stand for the
Truth while at the same time providing freedom of worship for all religions. It
is very hard for them.

Chaplain Doug wrote, "The commitment to pray for me & other chaplains is a
wonderful gift. Thank you for your concern & thoughtfulness.”

Chaplain Robert shared, "Thank you for remembering my fellow correctional
chaplains in prayer. We are aware of your prayer support. Because of you all,
we will see results here behind the walls.”

Chaplain Harold agreed, “"Thank you for your prayers & support. My prison is a
high-security institution; the difficulties and challenges are great — sometimes,
almost overwhelming. I deeply appreciate your prayer help.”

“Doctrine of the Bible” just started this past week at Donovan Correctional
Facility in San Diego. This is a crucial course for new Bible students. They must
have a proper respect & understanding for the inspired Word of God. The
course covers such things as “inspiration”, “inerrancy”, “illumination”, etc.

Pray that the guys will be attentive & focused during the class. Pray for the
instructor that he will be clear & accurate.




